
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Centerton Planning Commission 
  

September 17, 2024 at 6:00 PM 
 

Documents will be available prior to meetings for public review. Please email planning@centertonar.us to submit comments 
or request further information in advance of the meeting.  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held before the City of Centerton, 
Arkansas Planning Commission on September 17, 2024, at 6:00 PM at the Centerton Court 
Building, 210 Municipal Dr, Centerton, AR 72719, to hear public comment on the conditional use 
application (CU24-13) to allow for a Residential Daycare (up to 8 children), submitted by owners 
Chada Chaitanyakumar and Mekala Swetha. The property is 0.19± ac, located at 521 Aster St, 
Centerton AR and zoned R3-SF (Med-High Density Single Family). 

Property is described as; Lot 144, Southwind Subdivision, Centerton, Benton County, 
Arkansas as shown on PLAT 2/7/2022 L202207640, PID #06-07293-000.   

For questions or comments, contact the Planning Dept, 200 Municipal Dr, PO Box 208, 
Centerton, AR 72719, email planning@centertonar.us, or call (479) 795-2750 x302. Addtl info: 
https://www.centertonar.us/planning-and-zoning  
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